

Library Director's Report

February 2019

Budget

I have attached to the packet a copy of the budget that I submitted to Matt. In the end, I did not elect to pursue an additional part-time position. I wish to try redoing the desk schedule and see the results of the consultant before going that route.

Building Updates

The fireplace has been repaired and is working again.

Huston & Co is running slightly behind and the new book display should arrive at the end of this month or the beginning of next month. This has given us time to finish up some weeding in the fiction area and to brainstorm some other arrangement options.

Other

One of the consultants I met with has withdrawn. I have received a proposal from the other one. I'm hoping to meet with Matt sometime this week to discuss.